
Greenfields App – Please download if you haven’t already done so 

 

I am so pleased to announce that the Greenfields App is now ready for you to download and start using.  

We are now using the App to communicate with you as well as the text messaging service and Marvellous Me. 

Letters will still come home on paper. All this will happen until Easter.  

From Easter we will only communicate via the App and Marvellous Me as well as the school website.  

This saves the school money, which means I can spend more on the resources we need to support your child’s 

education. If you cannot get the App and require paper copies of letters, please ask the office and we will print 

them out for you and send them home. Any letter requiring a return slip will always be sent home as a paper 

copy for you to do this. 

To get the App, simply go to your App store on apple and android and search for Piota  

Schools. Once that is downloaded you choose Greenfields Primary School and our own  

page will appear.  
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Once you have the screen on the left, you can choose which streams you receive notifications for by going into 

the menu via the three black lines or the more button. Then in settings, choose the channels you want – which 

are year group specific. Now, when staff send out messages they will make them year group specific and choose 

the channel, or choose whole school, so please make sure you sign up to all that are appropriate to your family. 

What is lovely about the App is that we can also use it for photos of events, letters, quick information and 

whole school admin, so please encourage family members to download it too so that they can see what the 

children have been up to. 

If you need any help downloading, or just need to check, please ask any of the teaching staff, office staff or 

myself, who will happily try to help! 

 


